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I oppose this measure. There is no evidence of significant fraud with mail-in voting. 

Further, mail-in voting allows more people to participate in elections, which is a 

benefit to democracy. Voters don’t have to worry about getting off work, child care, 

last minute emergencies like getting sick, or transportation on Election Day. Voters 

don’t have to spend potentially hours in line. Voters get time to look over candidates 

and measures and make decisions in a non-rushed manner. It should be easy to 

vote, not difficult, in a true democracy.  


